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Our Ref: JC/Spring 
Date: 17 January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
EAST AYRSHIRE SCHOOLS’ CHOIR - SPRING CONCERT – MONDAY 18TH MARCH 2024 
 
Your child is invited to become a member of the above group. Members of this group may also be 

involved in a second group, the details for these will be available separately. 

 

Please note that members are expected to attend all rehearsals and the concert as detailed 

below: 

Friday 16/2/24 15:30-17:30   Friday 23/2/24 15:30-17:30 

Friday 1/3/24 15:30-17:30   Friday 8/3/24 15:30-17:30 

Friday 15/3/24 15:30-17:30 

 

Rehearsals will be held in Kilmarnock Academy. There will be breaks given during the rehearsal and 

snacks and water should be brought. Should your child have any allergic reactions to food please let 

me know as soon as possible at the email address above. 

 

Further details about the Spring Concert, including box office information, will be sent in another letter 

nearer the time. 

 

Please complete the application form here: https://forms.office.com/e/XRALebZbtQ 

 
 

Many thanks 

 

Dr. Julie Carrie 
Acting Music Service Manager 
East Ayrshire Council 
Civic Centre South 
Kilmarnock 
KA1 1HW 

https://forms.office.com/e/XRALebZbtQ

